
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Melissa, I am the coordinator 

for the Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) that Camp Australia are running here at the school. I have 

been in the childcare industry for 10 Years and I have worked with children aged 6 weeks – 11 Years. 

In 2012 I completed my Diploma in Children’s Services. 

 

I am very pleased as the year begins to extend a warm welcome to Parent/caregivers new to 

Christies Beach Primary School and to those continuing. 

 

Camp Australia partner with the school to provide a tailored before and after school care that is 

focused on bringing out the very best in kids. The program combines active games with structured 

and unstructured play, quiet time and a healthy snack.  Also as part of the program we include craft 

and cooking experiences which allows the children to experiment, invent, learn new skills and get 

creative. 

 

We are excited to be a part of the school community and look forward to providing a fun and 

quality experience for all.  

If you would like more information, please come and see us in the OSHC room, located near the 

Oval or call us on 0438 420 653. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Melissa Edlington 


